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PRESS RELEASE 
2 June 2017 

ECB launches consultation on review of ECB Regulation on 
supervisory fees 

● Consultation an opportunity to propose amendments and possible improvements

● Consultation period runs from today until 20 July 2017

The European Central Bank (ECB) today launches a public consultation on the review of the ECB 

Regulation on supervisory fees. The aim of the consultation, which is provided for under Article 17 of the 

Regulation, is to gather feedback from interested parties with a view to assessing possible improvements. 

Responses will provide the ECB with important insights for preparing, if considered appropriate, a formal 

update to the ECB Regulation on supervisory fees. The review will focus on the methodology and criteria 

for calculating the annual supervisory fee that is levied on each supervised bank and group. 

The consultation starts today and runs until 20 July 2017. The consultation paper and frequently asked 

questions are available on the ECB’s banking supervision website. 

For media queries, please contact Nicos Keranis, tel.: +49 69 1344 7806. 
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